M Gman Alecia Sears <bauer§ears@gmail.cmn>

BLDG21-24021 40 S Manning Blvd
13 messages

Samuel Morreale <smorreale@albanyny.gov> Thu, Apr 15, 2021 at 1:43 PM
To: "bauersears@gmail.com" <bauersears@gmail.com>
- Cc: Bradley Glass <bglass@albanyny.gov>

Good Afternoon, RQ)CC%im NoH fieation

After review, we have determined that the attached changes would need to be made. The fence portions along Myrtle Ave
and S Manning Bivd (outlined in red) would need to be no more than 4 feet tall and no more than 60% opaque. The
diagram you submitted also doesn't appear to line up with the property lines that we have on our tax map (image
attached). If you would like to set up a call with Brad and myself to go over in greater detail we would be happy to do so.

Sam Morreale

Planner

City of Albany

Department of Planning and Development

200 Henry Johnson Boulevard | Albany, New York 12210
SMorreale@AlbanyNY.gov

Confidentiality Notice: This fax/e-mail transmission, with accompanying records, is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information belonging to the
sender, including individually identifiable health information subject to the privacy and security provisions of HIPAA. This
information may be protected by pertinent privilege(s), e.g., attomey-client, doctor-patient, HIPAA etc., which will be
enforced to the fullest extent of the law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any examination
analysis, disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution, sharing, or use of the information in this transmission is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message and associated documents in error, please notify the sender immediately
for instructions. If this message was received by e-mail, please delete the original message
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